
I'm wore slap out from just a great time last night! 

Let me tell you, if you weren't able to attend last night's 50th Celebration; I'm so sorry.  Because it was 
just simply an incredibly cool fantastic event. 

I have to extend a LARGE THANK YOU and 

CONGRATULATIONS to the committee. Ralph, Marilyn, Janice, Anne, 

Micki, Jerrold, and Gary out did themselves!!!!! 

The crowd of over 200 was beautiful.  We had our only surviving Charter Member, David Shaw.  We 
inducted a new member Steve Kirk, and we awarded a surprise Paul Harris Fellow to a very deserving 
Ralph Kramer.  Please note, this Paul Harris Fellowship, was not just for Ralph's work on the 50th, as 
there were many who made enormous contributions to this.  However, it was for the body of work Ralph 
has accomplished over the past couple of years.  This was initiated by a club member who recognized 
these efforts and wanted to bestow this honor on Ralph. 

We will be sharing the slide show and video during club meetings for all to enjoy and copies are available 
from Ralph thanks to Bob Swint and ATA who did and donated all the production work.  Thank you Bob 
so much for this precious gift! If nothing else you gotta see the art work on the DVD, very cool. 

In short, thanks again to all who made this happened, supported this event, and who attended. 

I love Space Center Rotary!! 

Scott Rainey 
Rotary Club of Space Center 

 


